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MEMORANDUM TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT:

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

February 16, 2000

Elizabeth J. Yeates 
Public Document Room 
Office of the Chief Information Officer 

James L. Blaha 
Assistant For Oper i •n 
Office of the Exec ti e Director for Operations 

STAFF REVIEW OF DIFFERING PROFESSIONAL OPINION [DPO] ON 
STEAM GENERATOR TUBE INTEGRITY ISUES

Two sets of documents related to the differing professional opinion on Steam Generator 

Tube Integrity Issues have been placed in the public document room recently. In order to 

provide a more complete description of the process being followed to address these issues, 

please place the attached memorandum "COMPLETION OF PROCESS FOR REVIEW OF 

STEAM GENERATOR DPO", from William D. Travers to the Commission dated 

February 7, 2000, in the public document room file on this differing professional opinion.  
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